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Dr. I. Kay, 
Industrial Health laboratory, 
1)epa rtment of National Health, 
200 lent :street, 
Ottawa, Ontario. 

Dear Kingsley, 

61-1 

LANDS DIVISION 

Enc ]osed herein is a draft copy 
of a report on arsenic disposal. 

The only comment i have to make 
is that in the second last paraf!raph, we may be a little 
strong in saying that as a last resort should underground 
wet storage be adopted, I feel that by grouting, Negus 
Mines can make as safe a storage or better than the Con 
with thir surface basin. 

Please forward d a s soon as possible 
containers for water collection. 

yours sincerely, 

I 
Encl. mining Inspector. 
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